
ATTENTION! 

REVISED 5-9-2020 

Calling all 2020-2021 Kindergarten 
students!  

We need you to schedule your 
appointment to register your child! 

 

If you have a child who meets the eligibility for the 2020-2021 school year 
Kindergarten class, please contact the Pocono Mountain School District Central 
Registration Office at 839-7121 ext. 40400 to schedule an appointment.  The child 
must be five (5) years of age or more, on or before September 1, 2020.   

Due to the COVID-19, the Kindergarten orientation sessions scheduled for the 
spring have been cancelled. Additional information regarding the rescheduling 
of these sessions will be forthcoming.  

The required documents are available on-line at www.pmsd.org 

It is strongly recommended that you complete all required documents prior to 
your scheduled appointment.         

      

 

http://www.pmsd.org/

